SIERRA FOOTHILLS LITTLE LEAGUE
MINUTES OF THE REGULAR BOARD MEETING - May 20, 2018
PLACE OF THE MEETING - Pizza Factory, Colfax, CA

Meeting Opened at 6:07
Kim made a motion to approve April 2018 Minutes. Chris seconded. M/S/C

Present: Phil Metheny, Allie Metheny, Heidee Harvey, Mike Fredy, Kim Laehle, Andria Souza, Devon
Liden, Whitney Isetta, Ben Brown, Nicole Pesky, Andy Shirk, Chris Nave

CHRIS

President’s Meeting - All All Star affidavits will be done online. Needs to be completed by June
5th at 6:30 at Stiffel. Mandatory Coaches meeting at Mt. Vernon, June 6th @ 6:30. Manager/Coaches are
required to attend a coaches meeting every three years. All Star selection meeting is May 25, 2018.

TOC’S - June 15th through June 22nd, 2018. Chris encouraged everyone to sign up to help.

All Stars - Players will be contacted after June Ist.

Colfax - Ty Conners has proposed that Colfax continues with their fight for the Skate Park and
have asked us if we would have enough room for baseball and the Skatepark far out in right field by the
garden.

Family Night at the Ballpark - The night was successful with positive response. Raffle made
approximately $1600. Snack Bar - $500.

MIKE

All Stars - jerseys will be full button up with a logo over the heart. The logo will be two bats with
a star. Kim made a motion to order black jerseys and a black hat. Andria seconded. M/S/C

All Star Spirit Wear - Roster shirts will be ordered with full rosters on the back with the names
of all the divisions of All Stars and a large bat logo with a star on the front. Andy suggested we sell All
Star hats. Heidee suggested that we sell our Spirit Wear at our League Championships on June 9th.

WHITNEY -

Hit A Thon - Begins on May 21, 2018. Every child that raises $100.00 eamns a $5.00 Snack
Shack gift certificate. The top earner and the child with the most donations receive a Visa card of an
undisclosed amount. The team that raises the most money earns a team party up to but not exceeding
$200.00.

Juniors Home Run Derby - TBD for details. Date suggested was Friday, June 1st at 8:00.

Meeting adjourned at 8:48.



